
 
From: Tania Holland Williams [mailto ]  
Sent: 04 October 2021 09:20 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Ms Williams,  
 

I would like to submit my objection to the re-routing of Prince’s Parade.  
 

At a time when we are facing global climate catastrophe and where architectural associations 

are clamouring for the government to introduce a policy of renovation rather than new build, 
it seems absurd that the local authority here are planning to build a new road.  

 
The plans for the new road will destroy natural habitat and canal defences. It will have a 

hugely negative impact on people’s access to the coast line as the old road that allows for 

people to drop off elderly and to engage with the outdoors will be hidden by the new (hyper-
expensive) sea front houses.  

 
The canal and Prince’s Parade itself is a unique sanctuary for the people of Hythe and 

Folkestone.  

 
I would like to strongly object to the council’s plans for re-routing and redevelopment.  

 
Please let me know if you require any further information from me.  

 

Many thanks 
 

Tania  
 

 
 
Tania Holland Williams 
Opera Activist, Director and Producer 

 
 

 




